
DECATUR COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

August 15, 2011

The Decatur County Commissioners opened their August 15th, 2011 meeting with the
following present: John Richards -President, Rick Nobbe and Bridgett Weber–Auditor

  The August 1st 2011 meeting minutes were approved as read.

  Payroll and Accounts payable claims were approved as presented.

  Mark Mohr – Highway Superintendent reported that paving projects will finish up by the end
of August.  The second phase of bridge inspections being performed by Ron May of Aecon are
being finished up also.

  David Neuman – Area Plan provided APC Rezone Petitions for Commissioners signature.

  Mr. Nobbe reported that all of the departments have met with insurance adjuster from damage
from the May 25th storms and that some final reporting is being done before settlement can be
made.

 With nothing further to come before the Commissioners, Mr. Nobbe moved to recess and
Mr. Richards concurred.

  ___________________________
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